
 
 

 

 

DJ’s GIFT OF WARMTH and the  

North Syracuse Superintendent’s Cabinet 

COME TOGETHER TO GIVE BACK  

TO THE COMMUNITY!! 

WE ARE LOOKING TO COLLECT  

NEW AND GENLTY USED BLANKETS  

FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY 

TO DONATE TO THOSE LESS FORTUNATE!! 

 

Donations may also be dropped off at: 

 Any School in the North Syracuse Central School District or  

District Office located at 5355 West Taft Road, North Syracuse 


